

Children's Services Floor 8 County Hall Martineau Lane Norwich NR1 2DL

NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020

Textphone: 0344 800 8011

Your Ref:

Date: 21 March 2017

My Ref:

Tel No.:

01603 224489

Email:

ian.webb@norfolk.gov.uk

Dear Parent

SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL – MOORLANDS CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Mr Berrisford the school crossing patrol on Bracon Road is retiring at the end of this term.

The Childrens Services Committee and the Full Council have made the decision not to proceed with the removal of sites that do not meet the threshold at the end of March this year. It was also agreed that if any patrol resigns or retires we would monitor the site and make a decision to replace based on those monitoring results.

We have monitored the site and very few primary school children use this facility and the traffic flow was light. The patrol site no longer meets Road Safety GB's national threshold for a school crossing patrol.

This is to inform you that the Authority will not be replacing Mr Berrisford

I must stress to parents that they are legally responsible for their children's safety when they are travelling to and from school.

Yours faithfully

IAN WEBB SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL MANAGER

